
Notices for Sunday 10
th

 May 2015 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 

HARVEST FAYRE Saturday 3rd October 2015. There will be a short meeting after church in the 
Lady Chapel TODAY 12 noon to begin our preparations for this event. Please come along to see 
how you might be involved either beforehand or on the day. If you would like to be a part of this, 
but cannot come to the meeting please speak to Susan Peatfield or email her at 
sjpeatfield@aol.com. The more really will be the merrier for this! 
 

CHRISTIAN AID WEEK 10-16 MAY 2015 – Please return the donation envelope given out today 
with this notice at next Sunday’s Mass or put it through the Vicarage letterbox. If you wish you can 
give it to your street collector if somebody calls. 
We are still short of street collectors; it is not too late to volunteer! Alternatively you can help 
collect at Ealing Broadway Station. Please speak to Angus McAvoy after the Service. 
 

PARISH CHEST for May is available at the back of the church, please take a copy. Articles for the 
June edition to sjpeatfield@aol.com by Wednesday 20th May. 
 

WIKIPEDIA ARTICLE - We have recently launched our St Peter’s Wikipedia Article, so please 
have a read next time you’re on the internet. If you’re a budding Wikipedia editor please do feel 
free to add to it and update it! 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

OPEN DEANERY SYNOD MEETING - Monday 11th May - the swearing in of Churchwardens with 
Archdeacon Duncan Green at St Joseph the Worker, Yeading. If you'd like to come and hear more 
about Capital Vision 2020 and other Diocesan and Deanery news please let Fr David or one of the 
Synod reps know so we can share transport. 
 

ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB meets again for a supper and discussion evening at 7.00pm on 
Monday 11th May. For all other details please speak to Susan Peatfield or email 
sjpeatfield@aol.com. 

ASCENSION DAY - Thursday 14th May, 8.00pm, Mass of the Ascension of Our Lord followed 
by an ascension firework and glass of wine! 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

PCC MEETING – Tuesday 19th May, 8.00pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 

MISSION TEAM MEETING - Wednesday 20th May, 10.00am, 23 Mount Park Rd. 
 

AMNESTY INTERNATIONAL LETTER WRITING GROUP, Wednesday 20th May 8.15pm in the 
Vicarage. 
  

BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING, Thursday 21st May 7.30pm at The Duke of Kent, Scotch 
Common 
  

CHOIR MEETING Sunday 24th May 12.00 noon in the Vicarage.  
 

CORPUS CHRISTI - Thursday 4th June, 8.00pm. Celebration Eucharist and Procession of 
the Blessed Sacrament. 

 

PEBBLES – The next ‘Pebbles’ service takes place on 7th June at 9.15am in the Lady Chapel. 
Pebbles is a 15/20 minute service for pre-school (0-5yrs) 
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MARRIAGE PREPARATION COURSE 2015 begins in the Vicarage, Thursday 11th June: 
 

EALING STREET PASTORS' COMMISSIONING CELEBRATION on Thursday 11th June, 6.30-
8pm at Haven Green Baptist Church. 
 


